LETTERS T0 THE EDITOR.

A fabulous fun night

The Loosely Woven music night
at the Baptist Hall on April 14 was a
joy to attend.

en this group of musicians.
return to Dungog next year, |
thoroughly recommend people
attend, as these talented singers and
instrumentalists certainly give
value for money, as well as lots of
fun,

They are not to be missed!

The musical repertoire was wide
and appealing: tolk songs, funny
songs, protest songs. Jazz songs and
traditional songs, all chosen to
entertain all ages and tastes.

Audience participation was
encouraged and we sang along
joyfully, tapping our feet to the
catchy tunes.

Some of the children even
danced.

Loosely Woven is a troupe of
Sydney musicians who perform
about ¥Uur shows in country areas
each vear, just for the fun of it.

In og, they performed with
the talented Dungog Warblers,
enthusiastic local singers.

The concert also featured two
compositions by our very own
Helen Rubeli, with “~Helen
accompanying wvocalists on the
piano.

So when you see the next Loosely
Woven concert advertised, get your
tickets quick smart.

You'll have one of the best nights
ever in Dungog town.

Catherine Turrin

‘Cairnsmore’, Dungog,



